
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

A CALL FOR STAKEHOLDERS’ COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
AMENDMENT OF THE EWURA (PETROLEUM PRODUCTS PRICE 

SETTING) RULES  
 
 
The Energy and Water Utilities Regulatory Authority (EWURA) has received an 

application from Oil Marketing Companies to adjust the cost of financing imports of 

petroleum products from the current 1% to 2.5% and for the rules to ensure that the 

computation of the weighted average exchange rate applicable is cost reflective. The 

proposed revision is attributed to changes in the financial market trends.  

 

Consistent with section 19(2) of the EWURA Act, Cap. 414, EWURA has initiated an 

inquiry to collect comments from stakeholders on the proposed review of financing 

costs and computation of the weighted average exchange rate. 

 

EWURA invites all stakeholders and the general public to submit written comments 

pertinent to the inquiry to the Director General of EWURA at an address specified 

below within seven days from the date of publication of this Notice. 

 

Director General, 
Energy and Water Utilities Regulatory Authority, 
EWURA House, 3 EWURA Street, 41104 Tambukareli, 

P.O. Box 2857, Dodoma, Tanzania 

  

Issued by: 
Director General 

EWURA 
 18th May 2023 

 

 

 


